
CITY OF UTE 

LAGOON MOWING OPENING

 
 

The City of Ute is accepting names of those interested in mowing the 
City owned property around our lagoon west of town located off Hwy 

183. Mowers are able to grow and keep the hay from the field in 
exchange for spraying and fertilizing. There will be no exchange of 
funds. This is a one year contract starting April 30, 2025 to April 30, 

2026. To submit your name for consideration, please contact City Hall 
or drop your information off in the City Hall slot by Monday April 14, 

2025 at noon. 

 

The deadline for name submission is Monday, April 14, 2025 at Noon. 

Names will be drawn from a hat at the Regular City Council Meeting on 
April 14, 2025 at 6pm. 

Additional details can be found at City Hall: 

130 W Main St. Ute IA 51060 
Phone: 712-885-2237 


